
 

On Saturday, November 8th, we can make a difference in 
our community by volunteering our time and effort to take 
part in Chicago's City wide Clean and Green Day of Service. 

 

Come one, Come all to help clean our community. The 11th 
Ward and the Department of Streets and Sanitation are 
asking community groups and neighbors to participate in our 
fall clean-up. The City will provide the bags, rakes, shovels, 
and brooms needed, if we provide the volunteers to help.  
 

Let's make a difference in our neighborhood. 
 

To register or for more information,  
please call the 11th Ward Office at 773-254-6677. 

 
 


